
February 5, 2023, NCDC Meeting Minutes 
 

Attending at Missy’s home: Missy, Curt, Dolores, Cherri, Marcia, Elaine, Sherri, Holly, Susie, Jonathan, and Cathy.  

 

Old Business 

The Treasurer reported a healthy balance. 

New Business  

Susie agreed to take on the role of President and Cathy will move to Secretary/ Treasurer. Motioned by Cherri and 

approved unanimously.  

We discussed writing by-laws and including that officers should be reaffirmed every 3 years.  

We discussed that our region still needs a president and for now Jacob Braun is our contact for national matters.  

We discussed helping Dave in his garden. Elaine will chat with him and see what he would like. Could coordinate 

with our plant swap gathering. 

Jonathan will think about spring cleanup dates. 

Facebook issues are ongoing. Holly is working on them. She has created a new group page that we should all go to. 

Search Northern Colorado Daylily and choose the page with the dark Daylily. She is working on the problems with 

our FB so we can announce our events.  

NOCO Bloom is published 4 times per year, and we can get our events mentioned there if we set dates far enough 

in advance to meet their timelines.  

Susie has a rough draft of our club brochure. Holly mentioned we should have a QR code to direct people to our 

club information, perhaps on a laminated poster that we can display on an easel at events. The GOSC has an easel 

that we can use. Elaine volunteered to go to GOSC sale with the poster.  

Sherri recommended contacting Bob at Iris4you about a future class.  

We discussed locations to have meetings and classes including fire stations at Centerra and Timberline as well as 

the McCarty-Fickel House. Cherri has classes scheduled at Loveland Library. Details in March.  

Cathy will check on Kate and Margaret since we have not heard from them in a while.  

Our next meeting will be March 11th. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy  

 


